Steven SeEe

From: Kerry Giorgi <kerrygiorgi@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:41 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which is critical to ensuring that patients like me have the right
to choose our healthcare providers. As a patient of Face First in Smithfield, RI, | have received exceptional care and
would like to continue seeing my provider. However, if this bill does not pass, | will no longer be able to do so.

The ability to maintain continuity of care with a trusted provider is important for patient satisfaction and treatment
outcomes. Limiting patient choice disrupts care and places unnecessary stress on individuals who rely on specialized
treatments.

| urge you to support Bill H-5351 to protect patient access to qualified healthcare providers. This bill is crucial for
maintaining quality care and ensuring that Rhode Island residents can continue receiving the medical services they need
from professionals they trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | appreciate your commitment to the well-being of your constituents, and |
hope you will vote in favor of this important legislation.

Sincerely,
Kerry Giorgi
80 Whipple Ave

Barrington, Rl 02806



